

Milford Middle School

33 Osgood Road, Milford, NH 03055

603-673-5221

COLLEEN M. HACKETT Assistant Principal

ANTHONY P. DeMARCO Principal EMILY MACDONALD Guidance Counselor

ROSE O'NEILL-VERNEY Curriculum Coordinator

WENDY VAUPEL
Guidance Counselor

September 11, 2017

Dear Parents/Guardians of Middle School Students,

I would like to invite you to attend our Annual Back to School Night from 6:00PM to 8:00PM on Wednesday, September 13th here at the Middle School. This will be an opportunity for parents to find out about their child's grade programs and to experience their child's school day firsthand.

This night is designed to be informational and will be parent oriented. It is preferred that students not accompany their parents to this, as parents will be following student schedules throughout the evening and teachers will be presenting information about their classes.

The night will start with an opening presentation from your child's team of teachers beginning promptly at 6:00PM in the designated area listed below. Your child will be bringing home a copy of their Day 1 schedule for you to follow that night. The Teams will also have a copy of the schedule available to you if needed. Teams will be starting the evening in the following areas:

Grade 6: Edison: Rm 401 daVinci: Rm 405 Newton: Rm 403

Grade 7: Explorers: Rm 206 Navigators: Rm 102

Grade 8: Freedom: Rm 309 Liberty: Rm 307

At the end of the evening, parents will have an opportunity to visit the Book Fair. I look forward to seeing you there.

Thank you,

Tony DeMarco Principal